
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will be making various improvements to the 
intersection of State Road (S.R.) 436 (Semoran Boulevard) and Howell Branch Road in Casselberry. 
The project will construct an additional left turn lane on eastbound Howell Branch Road to 
northbound Semoran Boulevard, which will increase capacity for motorists turning left and help 
prevent cars from lining up in the through lanes. The traffic signals will also be upgraded from a 
system of cables and poles to a new mast arm system where signal heads are mounted on a rigid 
arm that extends over the roadway.

In addition, work will include various safety upgrades, such as pedestrian signal replacements, 
sidewalk improvements and intersection lighting. These upgrades are being done to meet Americans 
with Disabilities Act (ADA) requirements.

WHAT TO EXPECT  
There will be single-lane closures during nighttime hours (10:30 p.m. through 6 a.m.) at the S.R. 436 
and Howell Branch Road intersection. The contractor will maintain access to sidewalks, businesses 
and residences during construction. The construction schedule may change due to weather or other 
unexpected conditions. For project updates, visit the FDOT’s Central Florida website, www.cflroads.com.
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PROJECT START
Early 2021

PROJECT COST
$1.3 Million

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Fall 2021

CONTRACTOR
Atlantic Civil Constructors 
Corporation / Chinchor Electric, Inc. 

WANT PROJECT UPDATES SENT 
DIRECTLY TO YOUR EMAIL? 
HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR 

CONCERNS ABOUT THIS PROJECT?
Please contact:

Timothy Freed 
Community Outreach Coordinator 

407-278-2713 
Timothy.Freed@dot.state.fl.us


